
 

Heading Rapid Alert System for Food and Feed (RASFF) of the European 

Commission – Fazer Moomin lollipops that have been delivered in 

the last two years are under recall due to a potential safety risk of 

unexpected detachment. 

The 

incident 

The Centre for Food Safety (CFS) received a notification from the 

RASFF that Fazer Moomin lollipops that have been delivered in 

the last two years are under recall due to a potential safety risk of 

unexpected detachment. 

 

Affected products delivered to Hong Kong: 

 Product name: Fazer Moomin gift box 252 g 

 Batch no: 240423, 240513 

 Best Before Dates: 23.04.2024 and 13.05.2024 

 

Source The RASFF of the European Commission 

 

Position of 

CFS 

 The Centre for Food Safety (CFS) is contacting the relevant 

authority for further information. 

 Acquisition of the products through online purchase or 

international travel cannot be excluded. 

 Consumers should discard the products and not consume 

them. 

 CFS will remain vigilant and monitor for any new development 

and take appropriate actions when necessary. 

 Investigation by CFS is ongoing. 

Additional 

information 

NA 

Posted on: 01 November 2024 


